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Product Change Notification 
  

PCN No. Quectel_PCN_2021071205 
Date of Issue 

(DD/MM/YYYY) 
12/07/2021 

 

1. General Information 

Type of Change EMS Factory Addition 

Description of Change 

For BG95 series and BG95-M3 Mini PCIe modules: 

Quectel will license Quectel Wireless Solutions (Changzhou) Co., Ltd. (which 

will be abbreviated as “QWS (Changzhou)” hereafter) as one of our EMS factories 

to manufacture Quectel BG95 series and BG95-M3 Mini PCIe modules. 

Address: 1st Floor, Building 8, Innovation Industrial Park, No. 377, Wuyi South 

Road, Wujin District, Changzhou City, Jiangsu Province, China. 

Reason of Change 

Because of the rapid increase of orders, Quectel will license QWS (Changzhou) 

as one of our EMS factories to improve production capacity and ensure timely 

delivery of BG95 series and BG95-M3 Mini PCIe modules. 

 

2. Information for Affected Products and Alternative Products 

Affected Products Information: 

BG95 series and BG95-M3 Mini PCIe modules.  

 

Sample Release Date: 

Samples of Alternative Products will be available from 12/07/2021 (DD/MM/YYYY).  

 

Shipment Date:  

The shipment of Alternative Products will start from 12/08/2021(DD/MM/YYYY) unless Quectel receives a prior 

notice of refusal. 

 

3. Impacts of the Change 

Risk Assessment 

1. The ordering codes (OC) remain unchanged. 

2. Quectel BG95 series and BG95-M3 Mini PCIe modules will be manufactured by QWS 

(Changzhou) together with other licensed EMS factories. 

Suggested 

Implementation 

Plan 

Through strict and sufficient tests, Quectel confirms that the BG95 series and BG95-M3 

Mini PCIe modules manufactured by QWS (Changzhou) fully meet the quality and 

performance requirements, and provide the same performance and function as before. 

You can feel secured to use them. 

4. Customer Acknowledgement of Receipt  

Please acknowledge receipt of this change notification by replying to info_PCN@quectel.com. 

If no feedback is received within 30 days after the issue date of this notification, then Quectel may deem that this 

change has been tacitly accepted and can implement the change as indicated above. 
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